
State of New Mexico
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Santa Fe

Bruce King

April 20, 1973

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route 4, Box 33
Santa Fe, Hew Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:
This letter will acknowledge your recent 
correspondence concerning House Bill 196, 
referred to as the "Lobbyist Registration 
Act". As you are aware, I vetoed HB 196 
on April 2, 1973.
If the defects which I found in the bill 
can be overcome through redrafting, I 
will be happy to consider introduction of 
a measure on this subject by special message 
during the 1974 session of the legislature. 
Sincerely,

BRUCE KING F
Governor
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